
Apr. 16 2021: Important Club Operations Update from The
Board at MTC

Dear MTC Members,
 
As per today’s most recent announcement at 4:00pm from our Premier, new
COVID-19 restrictions will be put into effect starting Saturday April 17th at
12:01am, which will require all Tennis Club courts and Public Courts to be
closed until further notice.
 
This is obviously not the news we were hoping to hear, however we remain
optimistic that we will be back on the courts soon.

As always, we will keep you updated on the duration of the restrictions
and/or any additional information that comes our way. Stay safe and stay
home so we can get back to playing the sport we all love.
 
Thank you for your continued support.
 
Your MTC Board 
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